




investment, underwriting or financial support. It would also retain the more efficient private sector 
capacity, which has been commissioned over approximately the last decade. 

After the commitment to retire Synergy's inefficient capacity, a staged increase in the negative 
coefficient of the transitional pricing mechanism could further assist in smoothing the move to the 
auction. 

As with other work streams for the Electricity Market Review, the specific details of the proposed 
auction should be developed further through a dedicated working group of market participants to 
resolve outstanding queries, such as whether the current market structure can sustain an 
effective auction prior to the separation of Synergy to reduce its market share. 

CME thanks the department for its consultative approach to the Electricity Market Review and 
looks forward to continued involvement in the process. 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Benjamin Hammer, Manager -
Inf ructure, on 08 9220 8527 or b.hammer@cmewa.com. 

sincerely 

Reg Howard-Smith 
Chief Executive 
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